698 Paciric Way ¢ P. O. Box 2510 ¢ GeaRHART, OREGON 97138 e (503) 738-5501

August 27, 2021

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR PAULINA COCKRUM
FROM: CHIEF OF POLICE

SUBJECT: SERGEANT PROMOTION.

Effective on September 1, 2021, at 0000 hours, I have chosen to promotion Officer Ian
Brown to the rank of Sergeant. He has been a valuable and dedicated member of our
police department for over 11 years. He has never once waivered from what is
considered the highest standard of an officer, The Law Enforcement Code of Ethics.

Throughout the last 11 years, he has strived to be a 110% in his performance of his law
enforcement duties. Whether that be through training, patrol or community interaction.
His loyalty, integrity, honesty and attention to duty has always been at the forefront so
far in his law enforcement career.

If you happen to get a chance after September 1, 2021, maybe you could reach out to
Officer Brown and offer some sort of congratulations to him.

. Bowman



